Appendix "E" to Report PED18145
Page 1 of 1

We are the owners of 297,299 & 312 Dundas Street and are very familiar with the operation of the downtown. In our

opinion this application should not be supported unless the applicant can prove that they have the parking capacity to
support their intended use.

Are the proposed parking requirements being met by existing parking spaces?






